Instructions for Consent & Release Form

From: PW, DPWOCYFNet [mailto:ra-dpwocyfnet@pa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 7:35 AM
To: Linda C. Crockett
Subject: Child Welfare/Abuse Prevention 8-100

Dear Linda Crockett:

 

Thank you for your email on August 29, 2011 to the Department of Public Welfare (DPW) inquiring whether or not you can submit clearances in bulk to our office.  Yes, you can mail as many clearances into our office at one time as long as each clearance has the processed results from the Pennsylvania State Police Criminal Record Check attached to each applicants form.  You can also include one business check, money order or certified/bank check that covers the amount of all the child abuse clearances enclosed in the envelope.  The processing fee for each child abuse clearance is ten dollars.

 

In order to have the results of the Pennsylvania Child Abuse History Clearances returned to you instead of the applicant, each application must have attached to it the CONSENT/RELEASE OF INFORMATION AUTHORIZATION FORM, filled out completely.  I’ve attached that form to this email for your convenience.  If we do not receive this form for each application then the results of the application that does not have this form attached to it will be mailed back to the actual applicant.

 

If you do not already know, you can find the Pennsylvania Child Abuse History Clearance form by accessing the DPW’s home page at http://www.dpw.state.pa.us/.  Once you have entered the DPW website select "Find a Form" on the left side of the screen, then scroll down to “Other Topics” and you will see the link for the "Child Abuse History Clearance forms" to the right side of the screen.  Click on the link and this will bring up the instructions to complete the application.  Scroll down and click on Pennsylvania Child Abuse History Clearance form (CY113) and print the form and make as many copies of the form as you need.  Your business check, money order or certified/bank check must be made payable to the “Department of Public Welfare.”  The bulk applications should be mailed to the address noted on the application.  Once the applications are received at the ChildLine Verification Unit they will be processed within 14 calendar days and the results will be mailed back to your organization (at least for those applications for which we have authorization forms).  Please do not send cash or a personal check as this will cause the applications to be rejected and returned to you. 

 

Terry L. Clark, MPA | Director, Division of Operations

Pennsylvania Department of Public Welfare

Office of Children, Youth and Families

Bureau of Policy, Programs and Operations

Hillcrest Bldg. 5 Magnolia Drive | Harrisburg, PA  17110

Phone: 717.214.9545 | Fax: 717.772.6857

www.dpw.state.pa.us
 
Notice:  This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual and purpose.  Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited.  If received in error, notify the sender and immediately delete the message.

 
The Commonwealth of Pennsylvania has added @pa.gov as the primary email domain for all state employees. For example: teclark@state.pa.us is now teclark@pa.gov. Email addresses ending in @state.pa.us will continue to function but you should update your records with the new pa.gov email address.
DPW Feedback Form Email Message
	Name:
	Linda Crockett

	Organization:
	Samaritan Counseling Center

	Address:
	1803 Oregon Pike
Lancaster, PA  17601

	Phone:
	717 625 1722

	Fax:
	 

	Email:
	Lcrockett@scclanc.org

	Comments:
	I am involved with several large groups of church volunteers who are working with children. We want to obtain child abuse history clearances. Can we submit all the clearance applications (with processed criminal record checks) to DPW in one batch with one check, and have them returned to us (instead of to all the individual volunteers?) 

	

User wants to be contacted ASAP: Yes


